
 

Shepton Mallet Get Ur Skates On - Child Protection Statement 

This project is a self-funded financially independent activity under the oversight and guidance 
of the Shepton Mallet Bowls and Tennis Club and therefore is bound by that constitution 
which in turn makes reference to the policies of the Bowls England and the Lawn Tennis 
Association.  The Club’s Management Committee includes the post of Welfare and 
Community Officer and each section within the Club appoints an individual to report 
directly to this position.  

For clarification we adopt at this time The British Roller Sports Federation Child Protection 
policy available at brsf.co.uk which contains the following introduction 

Everyone who participates in the organisation is entitled to do so in an enjoyable and safe 
environment.  We have a moral and legal obligation to ensure that when given responsibility for 
young people coaches and volunteers provide them with the highest possible standard of care 

The policy then list examples of good practice and poor practice which we endorse and 
adopt. 
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